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Robert Sheezel has been an avid genealogist for many years. Many years ago we compared
and exchanged information and, following the last reunion, we agreed to consolidate our data

bases.

The family tree has been updated to include Robert's invaluable information and the number of
entries is now 789!

Thank you Robert.




